

Summer Days

Welcome to the summer term and hopefully to some warm, sunny weather. We hope you all had a lovely Easter break and are refreshed and ready for the busy final term of the school year.

Start as we mean to go on!

All of the children started the term by taking part in The Active Mile- see photos at the end of the newsletter.

We do intend to take full advantage of the fairer weather this term and include more outdoor learning opportunities, not only within PE, but also across the wider curriculum. Keep an eye out on Seesaw for the photos.

Dates for the diary

We are delighted to be able to confirm that summer trips will go ahead for all classes. We are also really excited about planning a **Jubilee Day**, as well as a **Westmoor Week**. These events will be in addition to our annual **Sport's Day**, **Summer Fair** and **Grandparent's Sing-a-long**, see below for preliminary information. Further details will follow in due course.

9TH-13th May Yr6 SATs Week

19th May Superhero Lunch Day

23rd -26th May Westmoor Week

27th May Jubilee Day (children can wear red, white and blue)

Half Term

9th June Class Photos

22nd June Reception Welcome Evening 5pm

24th June School Closed in lieu of Jubilee Day

28th June Year 1 and 2 Trip Centre for Life

29th June Nursery Welcome Evening 5pm

30th June Reception Trip -Rising Sun Country Park

4th July-9th July Year 6 Trip High Borrans

13th July Year 5 Trip Druridge Bay

15th July Sports Day 2.15pm

11th+ 12th July Grandparents Sing-a-long (Grandparents to attend only one performance)

20th July Year 6 Leaver's Performance

21st July School closes for summer holidays

5th September Training Day

6th September Back to school

Year 3 and 4 Trip TBC

Bake Sale

In an effort to raise some funds to offset the costs of the class trips, particularly the costs of the buses, we intend to hold a Bake Sale after half term. Further details will follow in the coming weeks.

Parents/Carers into school

Following the popularity of our OPAL stay and play days, we hope to organise further opportunities for families to come and share the outdoor learning we provide for the children. These days are weather dependent but we will hopefully be able to give at least one week's notice. Foundation Stage and KS1 are also planning some Open Day sessions for parents/carers to come into school and share/join in with some of the classroom based learning experiences too.

Photo Gallery

Active Mile





Top Table



A Final Note- Book Amnesty

Please can we ask that everyone has a good look for any reading books that may belong to school? We are missing quite a few that make up a set and these cannot be bought as single copies. We would really appreciate any books (no matter how long they have been lurking under beds etc) to be returned to school.

Thank you for all of your on-going support.	